
 

 

To the householder 
& business operator 
 
FEBRUARY 2013  
 
 

Essential night work on Lyons Road, Drummoyne starts Tuesday 1 
September 2020 between Byrne Avenue and Gears Avenue  
 
 
Downer Group, on behalf of Sydney Water will carry out essential road maintenance on Lyons Road 
between Byrne Avenue and Gears Avenue in Drummoyne. 
Work is scheduled to be completed in approximately three night shifts between Tuesday 1 September 
2020 and Wednesday 30 September 2020, weather permitting. 
This essential work involves replacing asphalt and road markings to provide a stronger, more durable road 
surface, improving road safety. 
Work will be done at night from 8pm to 5am from Sunday to Friday to minimise traffic impact and there 
will be partial lane closures during these general working hours to create a safe working area.   
There will be no parking available during work times only and access to properties may be affected.  
Traffic controllers will provide access as required. 

This work is noisy, however every effort will be made to minimise the impact of noise on residents and 
businesses, including efficient scheduling of work at different locations each night. 

During this work, motorists are asked to follow the signs, including reduced speed limits, and to follow the 
direction of traffic controllers. Minor delays are expected due to changed traffic conditions.   
Downer apologises for any inconvenience this night work may cause and appreciate the patience of 
residents and motorists. 
For further information please contact Downer Group Community Relations on 1300 776 069 or email 
CommunityRelations.PSMC@downergroup.com.  Outside business hours or for more information on 
scheduled road work, visit www.livetraffic.com or call 132 701. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
Road Maintenance project team  
Downer Group 
 
 
 
 
 
For further enquiries:  
Downer Group Community Relations  
Phone 1300 776 069  
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To the householder/ 
business operator 
AUGUST 2020 


